
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

To All California Surplus Lines Brokers, Insurers, and Affiliates: 

 

The Surplus Line Association of California is reminding brokers and insurers of 

the following changes to regulations that went into effect on January 1, 2019 

regarding liability coverage for hazardous waste-related operators. These 

changes in regulations from the California Department of Toxic Substances 

Control (“DTSC”) specify the allowable types of insurers for these risks. We 

recommend that all brokers, agents, and insurers working with hazardous waste 

operators review these regulations to insure compliance with the law. 

These regulations can be viewed on the DTSC’s website at 

https://dtsc.ca.gov/regs/hazardous-waste-facility-permitting-criteria/. Please 

note that we are simply directing you to the pertinent regulations and that 

the SLA is not providing legal advice. 

Should you have any questions regarding these regulations, please feel free to 

contact our Education and Compliance Department at 415.434.4900 or email 

support@slacal.org. 
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